Spottydawg Productions Inc.

August 19, 2024

Subject: Municipal Significance status for Spottydawg Productions Concerts
Location: Stratford Rotary Complex
Dates: October 19th and November 2nd, 2024

Dear City of Stratford Council,

Spottydawg Productions Inc., has brought some of Canada’s most significant and popular
musical artists (James Barker Band and Jade Eagleson) to perform concerts in Stratford,
Ontario over the past year. Both of these shows were wildly successful and enjoyed by many.
We are dedicated to continuing our efforts with more shows in Stratford moving forward.

On Saturday, October 19th legendary Canadian Rock band Big Wreck and on Saturday
November 2nd, 7-time CCMA Award winners, Washboard Union are coming to Stratford to
perform at the Stratford Rotary Complex. We have additional artists set to perform on each
show, including bands local to the Stratford area. Both of these shows will be very popular in
this community.

Please consider this letter as our official request for obtaining Municipal Significance status for
these two upcoming events from the City of Stratford Council. The reason we are looking to
obtain this status is so that Spottydawg Productions Inc., can apply for a Special Occasions
Permit (SOP), and serve alcohol at these two events, using our own staff and volunteers.
AGCO has informed us that we are required to have council confirm and declare our events as
being of Municipal Significance in order to accomplish this goal..

| thank you in advance for your consideration of my request. If you have any questions or
concerns please feel free to contact me at the number below.

Warmest Regards,

Ralph Spoltore





